
Bryan Branson 
 
Dear Sir,

I am not in agreement in having this coal export terminal in Longview, Washington.
Having so many trains carry coal along the Columbia River or through towns and cities in the
Northwest is not acceptable. We should be seeking safer fuels to use.
Sincerely,

Bryan Branson
 


